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Chair & Members 
Public Works & Infrastructure Committee 
10th Floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen St. West 
Toronto ON M5H 2N2 
 
April 8, 2014  
 
Re: PW 30.8 Confirmation of Levels of Service for Winter Maintenance of 
Bikeways, Windrow Opening, Sidewalks and Accessibility for Ontarians with 
Disabilities Act (AODA) Compliance 
 
Dear Chair and Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to request that the Committee consider the accompanying 
recommendations to have staff report on expanding criteria for windrow and sidewalk 
snow clearing. 
 
Recommendations: 
 
1. Committee request staff report on options to change the criteria to expand windrow 
and sidewalk snow clearing so that it is provided more equitably throughout the City of 
Toronto to support safe and accessible streets 
 
2. Committee request staff report on costs stemming from recommendation 1 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Josh Matlow 
Toronto City Councillor 
Ward 22 – St. Paul's 
 

http://www.joshmatlow.ca/

